
 

 

 

                      

 
 

PALO ALTO / STANFORD 

 
            COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP AWARDS 

The Community Partnership Award honors individuals and organizations who actively 
prepared their communities for disasters and emergencies, those who made individual 
contributions to help others, and those who positively influenced our community. 
 

2022 AWARD RECIPIENTS
• Pat Barrett, In Memoriam – Amateur Radio 
• Helen Baumann - Old Palo Alto Neighborhood Preparedness Coordinator 
• Allen Edwards – Old Palo Alto Neighborhood Preparedness Coordinator 

 
• Crescent Park Neighborhood Association – Tom Rindfleisch 
• Youth Community Services – Mora Oomen 

 

 
Keynote Presentation  

by Dr. Noah Diffenbaugh
Wild Weather 

 
Thursday February 23, 2023 at 7:00pm 

Palo Alto Art Museum  
Palo Alto, CA 
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